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South Atlantic Council Personnel Committee Report 
Final Actions Taken by the Council as a Committee of the Whole 

December 3, 2018 
 
 
The Committee approved minutes from the June 2018 meeting and the agenda. 

Executive Director’s Performance Review 
The Council expressed thanks for the excellent support provided by Council staff. They 
identified areas that are working well and gave the Executive Director directions on some areas 
to improve. 
 
Review Council Staff Medical Benefits 
The Council discussed further changes to the medical benefits. After some discussion, the 
Council concluded that no further changes were necessary at this time. 
   
Review Other Recommendations from the Personnel Committee 
There were no other recommendations. 


